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Corps of Engineers at Sam Rayburn Reservoir closes boat ramp for repairs 

 FORT WORTH, Texas – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Fort Worth District, has 

temporarily closed the Twin Dikes Public Boat Ramp for necessary repair work. The boat 

ramp is located on Sam Rayburn Reservoir next to the Umphrey Family Pavilion on Hwy 255. 

The boat ramp will be closed beginning Aug. 13 – 31, for repair and paving. The dates are 

subject to change due to weather conditions.  

Alternate boat launch facilities are available at Twin Dikes and Mill Creek Parks. The 

Corps will issue a press release when boat launch reopens. For more information, please 

contact the Sam Rayburn Project office at 409-384-5716. 
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Visit the Fort Worth District web site at: www.swf.usace.army.mil . 

http://www.swf.usace.army.mil/

